FAIRWINDS COVE PHASE I

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS IN BUILDING # 18

WE WILL BE REPLACING ELECTRICAL PANEL FOR THE WHOLE BUILDING
THIS WORK IS PRELIMINARY SCHEDULED FOR THE MONTH OF MAY 2022
PARTS ARE ON ORDER AND A DATE HAS NOT BEEN SET YET.

AS A SUGGESTION TO ALL OWNERS THAT WILL BE LEAVING FOR THE SUMMER.
PLEASE REMOVE ALL OF YOUR FOOD FROM REFRIGERATOR AND FREEZER

ELECTRICITY WILL BE OFF FOR 1 -2 DAYS WHILE THE PANEL IS
REPLACED

DATE OF THE PROJECT WILL BE ANNOUNCED LATER

Thank you

Management




